
On Fri, 17 Jan 2020 at 11:46, Gregory Peters  wrote: 
 
Dear Recycling Team and other concerned parties, 
 
Since September last year I have been trying to have a dog foul bin placed on the path that 
runs from Mill Street, through Woodford Mill  
and across the flood plain to West End. OX286DE 
 
In trying to follow this up I just seem to be getting the runaround and no definitive answer.  
Yesterday I picked up a neatly tied bag of poo on the bridge to the north of  Woodford Mill. 
 
The reference for this request that I have is WOD 00086534 
 
I would really appreciate it if I could get information on the status of this request that has 
already gone via Witney Town Council. 
 
Sincerely, 
Greg Peters 
 


